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Vincentia Vibe - The voice of our school  Term  4  Wk 11 A 19/12/13  

Your School Contacts  

 
S Glenday  Principal  
P Hogan  Deputy Principal  
  Ganya Garindja, Gumbari &  
  Support Units  
G Brady  Deputy Principal Stage 4  
 (Yrs 7 & 8) 
M Meehan Head Teacher Teaching & 
 Learning Stage 4 
F Bachmann Deputy Principal Stage 5  
 (Yrs 9 & 10) (Rel) 
P Greyling Head Teacher Teaching & 
 Learning Stage 5 
P Taylor Deputy Principal Stage 6 
 (Yrs 11 & 12) 
F Loupos Head Teacher Teaching & 
 Learning Stage 6 
J Oxley  School Administration  
 Manager  
W Bruffey Head Teacher Admin (Rel) 
R Gilbert Head Teacher English 
G Smith Head Teacher Mathematics 
M Reid Head Teacher Science (Rel) 
L Ryder Head Teacher CAPA 
S Corbett Head Teacher HSIE 
J Wright Head Teacher PDHPE (Rel) 
A Newton Head Teacher TAS  
P Raftery Sports Co-ordinator 
S Clark Head Teacher Support  
J Scott Head Teacher Gumbari Unit 
A Glenday Head Teacher Wellbeing  
                          Learning Support 
K Lane Head Teacher Ganya  
 Garindja Unit 
 

 

Leadership and Social 

Engagement Contacts 

 
G Keogh & L Sweirenga Year 7 Adviser 
J Powter   Year 8 Adviser 
M Tebbitt      Year 9 Adviser 
P Raftery   Year 10 Adviser 
S Brunswick   Year 11 Adviser 
A Newton   Year 12 Adviser 
 

 

Term Dates: 

 
Last of day of school for students 
is 18th December 2013. 
 

Term 1 2014   
28th January  

Staff Development Day 
29th January  

Years 7, 11 & 12 begin 
30th January  

Yrs 8, 9 & 10 return 
 

Parents and students are 
requested not to use the staff 
car park - this is dangerous 

and causes congestion 

Dear Parents/Caregivers & Students 

2013 draws to a close, what an enormous year.  

The success of our students and programs within 

the school has been amazing.  2014 planning is 

nearly finished and I am excited about the 

opportunities students will have to achieve their 

very best.   

I wish everyone a happy 

and safe Christmas and 

look forward to working 

with you in 2014. 

Steve Glenday 

Principal. 

Photo’s of the Presentation 
Assembly can be viewed on 

the Website. 



Uniform Shop hours over 
the Christmas break: 
The Uniform Shop will be open  
between 9am and 1.30pm  
from  

Monday 20
th

 January to Friday 24
th

 January, 2013  
and Tuesday 28

th
 January, 2013 

 
Normal hours will resume from Wednesday, 29th January, 2014 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
7.45am to 10.30am 

Term 1 starting dates for 2014: 
 

Tuesday 28th January  

Staff Development Day 

 

Wednesday 29th January  

Years 7, 11 & 12 begin 

 

Thursday 30th January  

Years 8, 9 & 10 begin 








